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8 January 2018 
 

 
Veronica Harrod 

fyi-request-7086-f07dfc89@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 
 
 

 
Dear Veronica 
 

 
I acknowledge receipt of your request for information under the Local Government Official  Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 in regards to your request for the minutes of the Horowhenua District Council Economic 

Development Borard meetings for 2016 and 2017. 
 
Your request was received on the 08/01/2018 and has been passed to the appropriate Council Officer(s) for a 

response within 20 working days. 
 
If you have any enquiries regarding the progress of your request, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Ian Winks 
LGOIMA Officer 
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